
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian             4 December 2018 

 
 

Wodonga Senior Secondary College Year 10 2019 Transition Program 
 
Welcome to Wodonga Senior Secondary College Secondary College. “Every Student, Every 
Opportunity, Success for all”, is our vision for all students. Our aim is to provide the maximum 
opportunity for personal and academic growth in a supportive environment, one specially designed 
to develop high aspirations as students advance through their later secondary school years. 
 
We offer the greatest choice for secondary education in Wodonga and the ability to enable all students 
to choose their individually suited pathways for success. 
 

Timeline - Term 4 

Week 10 Year 10 Orientation  – Monday 10th December until the Friday the 14th of December 

All students who will attend the college in 2019 are expected to attend and complete 

the full week program.  During that week parents and guardians will be invited for 

scheduled interviews at the Senior College to discuss their transition. The interview 

will be with your students Graduate Program teacher to review course selection and 

discuss any special consideration, bus passes, lunch passes, lockers and computer 

acceptable use policy.  

All year 9 students in 2018 are expected to come to the Senior College full time for 

the full week period.  

What to wear:  Sports uniform from previous school may be worn or plain blue or 

black shorts and a white polo shirt.   

The school canteen will operate as normal.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information, subject selection or Laptop requirements 
on phs@wssc.vic.edu.au or 02 6043 7500. 
 

Regards, 

                                                                          
 
 
Vern Hilditch Sheri Parkhouse 
Executive Principal Year 9 into 10 Transition Coordinator 

mailto:phs@wssc.vic.edu.au

